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NPCI/2022-23/NETC/002               6th July, 2022 

 

To, 

All Members participating in NETC Product 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Revision of deadline for implementation of Tag issuance process for Issuer 

Bank/Entity and addition of New exception codes in NETC Ecosystem 

With reference to circular no NPCI/2021-22/NETC/008 dated 24th March, 2022, NPCI had 

requested to all the NETC member banks to incorporate changes regarding implementation of 

New Exception Code. While NPCI and majority of the banks are ready with the changes, a few of 

the banks are yet be ready with required development. 

Considering the current situation and because this is an ecosystem wide change, NPCI has 

decided to deploy the changes in production environment in inactive status on 30 th June 2022. We 

are providing an extension of 30 days for the remaining banks to be ready for the go live.  

NETC Stakeholders are requested to be ready with all the changes regarding this update in the 

ecosystem as per the circular no NPCI/2021-22/NETC/008. These changes will be made live from 

1st August 00:00 am - 4 am across ecosystem and no further extension will be given to any member 

bank. Any Non-Compliance to the circular will be communicated periodically to the regulator. 

Please note that the sanity check for these changes would be cluster based for Technology 

Service Provider and additional certification is not required to be completed by Banks/ Entities. All 

the Member Banks/ Entities would be required to share confirmation of readiness by 30 th July 

2022. 

Kindly make a note of contents herein and disseminate the same to the relevant stakeholders. For 

any queries or clarification, please contact your respective NPCI Relationship Managers 

 

Yours faithfully, 

SD/- 

Kunal Kalawatia, 

Chief of Product 

 


